
From: Scott Allen Jackson
To: Peter Wenzl
Subject: Re: Follow up to Seattle soybean meeting
Date: Thursday, December 17, 2015 8:00:53 AM

great. See you there, Peter.
scott

On Dec 17, 2015, at 7:55 AM, Peter Wenzl <peter.wenzl@croptrust.org> wrote:

thanks! I'll try to be there on time (have another earlier meeting as well)

On Thu, Dec 17, 2015 at 1:52 PM, Scott Allen Jackson <sjackson@uga.edu> 
wrote:

Folks, an update for our meeting in San Diego. I just got the room assignment 
below.

Genomic of Soybean Germplasm Collections on Monday Janauary 11, 2016 from 
10am-12:30pm in the Brittany Room.  This meeting room is located in the Regency
 Conference Center close to Charlie’s Restaurant.

I propose to follow a similar format to the last meeting with country updates and 
then a discussion of the bullets from the meeting in Seattle last year (attached).

scott

-- 
Peter Wenzl
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